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June 30, 2021 
 
 

The Honorable Regina M. Chu 
Judge of District Court 
Hennepin County Govt. Center 
1251 Court Tower 
300 South Sixth Street 
Minneapolis, MN  55487 
 

Re: State of Minnesota v. Kimberly Ann Potter 
Court File No. 27-CR-21-7460 

 
Dear Judge Chu: 
 

I am in receipt of Mr. Gray’s letter dated June 29, 2021.  The decision of whether to amend 
the complaint is an important one.  We are conducting follow-up inquiries to make sure that the 
investigation into the facts and circumstances is robust and complete, which is what we owe to 
Mr. Wright, the public, and the Defendant.  I assure you we understand the interests of the 
Defendant and the Court in this decision and have the Court’s scheduling order fully in mind.  We 
will conduct our due diligence in this important decision and will inform Mr. Gray and the Court 
as soon as we can.  Thank you.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Matthew Frank  
 
MATTHEW FRANK 
Manager, Trials and Appeals Division 
Assistant Attorney General 
 
(651) 757-1448 (Voice) 
(651) 297-4348 (Fax) 
matthew.frank@ag.state.mn.us 

 
cc: Earl Gray, Attorney For Defendant 
 Paul Engh, Attorney For Defendant 
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